AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION, AND RECREATION

Committee on Student Section

December 15, 1941

Doctor F. C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

I have just received a letter from Doctor N. P. Nellson Inform-

ing me that he does not have the complete list of the personnel

for our Committee on Student Section. Therefore, Doctor Nellson

has sent me the revised list of State Presidents and I am getting

the 1list to you at once in order that you will not be further % AR

delayed in contacting the presidents in the states allotted to /

you in my letter previous to this one. | é?é;‘“‘“*
" B Al

I want to urge you again to give the distribution of these letters
your prompt attention. The declaration of war has created, more
than ever before, the great need for the members of our Assocla-
tion to support Association activities through their membership.
And with the National crisis, it has become Increasingly important
that we urge the students to attend the Convention in New Orleans
in order that they may become united in their support of the
policies of the Association and keenly alive to its activitiles.

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas
with the prayer that the New Year will bring some peace to us all

in these troubled times.

Very truly yours,

. ; . N /]

Virginia Bourqueardez, Chairman
Committee on Student Sectlion

Texas State College for VWomen
Denton, Texas



